From: Bev Boss

Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2018 3:01 PM

To: Michelle Bogdan Stanescu

Cc: City of London, Mayor <<u>mayor@london.ca</u>>; Cassidy, Maureen <<u>mcassidy@london.ca</u>>; Squire, Phil

<psquire@london.ca</pre>>; Morgan, Josh <<u>joshmorgan@london.ca</u>>; Salih, Mo Mohamed

<<u>msalih@london.ca</u>>; <u>notricartower@gmail.com</u>; van Holst, Michael <<u>mvanholst@london.ca</u>>;

Armstrong, Bill <<u>BArmstro@london.ca</u>>; Helmer, Jesse <<u>jhelmer@london.ca</u>>; Hubert, Paul

<phubert@london.ca>; Hopkins, Anna <ahopkins@london.ca>; Ridley, Virginia <vridley@london.ca>;

Turner, Stephen <sturner@london.ca>; Usher, Harold <husher@london.ca>; Park, Tanya

<tpark@london.ca>; Zaifman, Jared <jzaifman@london.ca>; Corby, Mike <mcorby@London.ca>;

Saunders, Cathy < csaunder@london.ca>

Subject: Re: Reject Rezoning of 230 North Centre Road (File: OZ-8874)

Thank you to all the community who have worked diligently with this issue.

Tri car You are "bullies" trying to throw your money around with no consideration to the homeowners who are affected by your hurendous proposal.

I am extremely disappointed with our so called city council who have allowed it to go this far. You think shadowing is no big deal. Well as a retired Social Worker, sunshine is extremely important to our health and well being. Especially to our dear seniors of Richmond Woods who have worked so hard and are entitled to their amazing community of rays of sunshine and peace in their community.

The disrespect of Tri car to try to over rule the OMB ruling of medium density speaks to their character and greed.

I have been in the Masonville area for over 30 years and choose North Centre to enjoy my retirement. The peace and tranquility.

If I want chaos I can go through the gate to Masonville and get my fill.

City Council you need to listen to your community and taxpayers who DO NOT WANT this in their community.

I am new in the North Centre Community but will fight to the bitter end and appeal the decision of city council if they approve this preposterous plan of 18, 16, and oh more stories. Sincerely disappointed

Bev Boss

145 North Centre

We will accept NOTHING but MEDIUM DENSITY as per the ruling of the OMB. City Council you need to listen and respect your community of taxpayers and elders.